
 
 
27 March 2019 
 
Miss Suphonnarth LAMLERT (Nong) 
FIPJP Vice President for Asia 
Fédération Internationale de Pétanque et Jeu Provençal 
 
Dear Madam, 
 
BRUNEI DARUSSALAM PETANQUE FEDERATION 
 
The Brunei Darussalam National Olympic Council would like to officially inform you that Brunei Darussalam 
Petanque Federation has had a new Office Bearers for 2019 to 2022 as follows: 
 
President  - Mr. Haji Mohammad bin Panglima Asgar Dato Paduka Haji Abdullah 
Deputy President - Mr. Haji Abdul Karim bin Haji Ahmad 
Secretary General - Mr. Hamidun bin Haji Abdul Hamid 
Asst. Sec. General - Ms. Hajah Norhani binti Haji Dollah 
Treasurer  - Mr. Junaidi bin Haji Mohd Said 
 
Hereby we attached their contact details as follow: 
 
President Email  - hma282@gmail.com 
President contact no. - +6738774401 
Sec. Gen. contact no. - +6738959786 
Federation’s email - bruneipetanque@yahoo.com 
 
We hope you and FIPJP will endorsed and continue to support the new office bearers above to lead the governing 
body for Petanque sport in Brunei Darussalam under Brunei Darussalam Petanque Federation. 
 
Should you require further information or clarification, please feel free to contact us again. Lastly, we thank you 
for all your kind consideration and continuous support towards Brunei Darussalam Petanque Federation. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
ZURAIMI ABDUL SANI (MR) 
SECRETARY GENERAL 
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